
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

August 13, 2024 
 

Meeting called to order by Chairman Jerrid Lozenski. 
 
Old business- the checks have been mailed to Hunt of a Lifetime and Shippensburg EMS. 
 
Holes for the new flag poles were dug on August 12th.  There will be a work party next week to set the 
poles. Mike has a cement mixer that we can use when setting the poles. 
 
Brewery Product Inc. will be the beer vendor for the June 2025 drawing. 
 
New business- the following bowls should be purchased for 2025, 40 Tuts, 11 Red White and Blues, a 
fireman pack of 18 games, 2 Ass Kickers and 6 Humps and different $1,000.00.  Total estimated cost is 
$8,000.00.   Also check on the availability of strictly cash bowls with no holds 
M-S-P for Brian to order the bowls. 
 
Andy’s request to hold a Women Only Firearm Safety course on September 17th was M-S-P. 
 
M-S-P to Adjourn 


